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June Newsletter 2019 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 

Dear Parents,  

Summer is finally here! We are so excited for the longer days 
ahead for more fun times! We have had so much fun planting 
our own Beginning Visions garden and learning all about the 
different flowers and plants! We even took a trip to the 
Outdoor Learning Environment, which was super fun as well! 

Here are some of our favorite memories from the past month: 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events & 
Birthdays: 

June 2nd  

Ms. Michelle’s Birthday! 

June 4th  

Pre-K Graduation 

June 14th  

Flag Day 

June 16th  

Father’s Day 

June 17th  

Start of Summer Camp 

June 18th  

Ms. Joi’s Birthday! 
 

 Announcements:  
 

Summer Camp starts June 
17th! Make sure you have 
paid your summer fees so 
your child can go on the 
planned field trips. Field trip 
calendars should be in your 
child’s folder by June 7th.  
This summer is sure to be a 
hot one! If you feel the need 
that your child needs 
sunscreen or bug spray 
please apply 12-hour spray 
prior to bringing them into 
school! 
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Congratulations, Graduates! 

We would like to show some recognition to a few of our teachers for their outstanding 
triumphs! 

Mrs. Starr, on finishing her Bachelor’s degree in Birth through Kindergarten education. 

Ms. Jeannette, on receiving her Bachelor’s degree in Early Childhood. 

Miss Sojourner, on finishing her Bachelor’s degree in Human Development. 

Miss Bethany and Miss Jade, on finishing their Associate’s degree in Early Childhood 
Education.  

These teachers have worked hard to continue their education and are well deserving 
of these awesome accomplishments 

Make a point to visit the Alamance 
Partnership’s Outdoor Learning 
Environment! An awesome and 
FREE experience for all children. 


